
 

   

 

 

 

   

 Christmas Performances 

A huge well done to all our children who have 

participated in the Christmas performances so far this 

year. The standard has been (as always) incredibly high 

with two children’s solos even bringing a tear to Mrs 

Smith’s eye! Thank you to everyone involved and we 

hope all parents have  

enjoyed watching. 

Please do let us know if 

you have via email, we  

know the children  

would love to  

hear your feedback! 

 

 

School Events: 

8.12.23 – EYFS Nativity (RR and Nursery) 

12.12.23 – Christmas dinner and 

Christmas jumper day (Rec, Y2, Y3, Y5) 

13.12.23 - Christmas dinner and 

Christmas jumper day (Nursery, Y1, Y4, 

Y6) 

13.12.23 – KS1 to Nobel pantomime 

14.12.23 – Y5/6 Film Night 

15.12.23 – Y1-Y6 Christmas Carol 

Concert 

18.1.24 – Y2 Quiz Night 

24.1.24 – Y6 Residential Parent Meeting 

1.2.24 – Y1 Craft Evening 

2.2.24 – NSPCC Number Day 

5.2.24 – World Mental Health Week 

7.2.24 – Reading Bonanza 

8.2.24 – Y6 Valentine Dinner for parents 

26.2.24 - 1.3.24 – Y6 Residential  

29.2.24 – EYFS Cinema Night 

 

Please see the school website for term 

dates 

 

Lodge Farm Y6 Football Team 

We are incredibly proud to announce that our 

Y6 football team have won yet another match! 

They played an incredible game against Fairlands 

Primary School with both sides scoring. Lodge 

Farm finally won the game, 3-2, with a nerve-

wracking last minute goal that hit the bar!  

Keep up the hard work  

and dedication – it is  

paying off!  

 



 

   

Attendance 

The whole school attendance 

this week is 92.1% 

 

As a school, we are aiming for 

97% attendance. Please be 

aware that if attendance drops, 

this begins to have a much 

larger impact on your child’s 

education. 

If you have any questions about 

this or would like any support in 

improving your child’s 

attendance, please contact 

Alexa Simpson or Mary Bull 

 

 

 

Lost Property 

If you recognise any of the items below, please 

speak to the office to be reunited with your 

belongings.  

As always, please do put legible names in your 

child’s belongings as it is then much easier for us to 

return lost items. Thank you! 

School Uniform 

Please be reminded of our school uniform policy, which can be found on our website. 

Children should be wearing the correct school uniform at all times, including during PE. 

This also includes long hair being tied up. If you require any assistance with uniform, 

please email or call to ask to speak to Mrs Bull and she will be happy to help source 

anything that you may need from our ‘good as new’ collection!  

1D 91.7% 

1W 92.3% 

2H 87.3% 

2R 94.1% 

3W 92.4% 

3H 98.2% 

4L 84.6% 

4O 93.7% 

5T 97.2% 

5W 98.0% 

6PT 95.3% 

6D 94.8% 

 

Y5 and Y6 Film Night 

Reminder to go onto Gateway to 

give permission for your child to 

attend the film night to watch Dr 

Seuss’ The Grinch. Popcorn will be 

served. Please remember to 

specify on Gateway who  

will be collecting your child.  

 

 

We love this painting by Ellie-Mae in Year 5. It was 

painted onto canvas and we are sure it is in pride of 

place at home! Well done for your beautiful artwork! 


